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License: 26-16293-01
Docket: 030-10748

Department of Veterans Affairs
V. A. Medical Center
ATIN: Max Lybarger, Director
600 South 70th Street
Lincoln, Nebraska 68510

SUBJECT: RESPONSE TO NRC INSPECTION REPORT 030-10748-01

Thank you for your letter of January 25, 1994, in response to our letter

and Notice of Violation dated December 29, 1993. We have reviewed your reply

and find it responsive to the concerns raised in our Notice of Violation. We

will review the implementation of your corrective actions during a future

inspection to determine that full compliance has been achieved and will be

maintained.

Sincerely,

eksf f. %

Charles L. Cain, Chief
Nuclear Materials Inspection Section

cc:
Nebraska Radiation Control Program Director

Department of Veterans Affairs
Office of the Program Director
Nuclear Medicine Service
ATTN: Rosemary caFour
24 Frank Loyd Wrir,c.t Jrivc
P.O. Box 505 Lobtvri
Ann Arbor, Michit-) 48106

9402140031 'f40207
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Medical Center 600 South.

Seventieth Street'

Linco!n NE G8510

% Department ofh Veterans Affairs rg ;;

|

January 25, 1994 i,nmy n.aer e 597/114
4

U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Regional Licensing Section
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 400
Arlington, TX 76011

RE: Inspection of License Number 26-16293-01 |

Gentlemen:

This letter is in response to a recent Notice of Violation
received by our facility on January 4, 1994. The letter
from the Nuclear Regulatory Commission outlined one item
of non -compliance which we have corrected.

The item of non-compliance related to the time of day
the radiation surveys were being performed. We have modified
our procedure to indicate that the daily radiation surveys
would be performed at the end of the day. All individuals
performing this survey have been instructed as to the
new procedure. Full compliance with this item was achieved
on January 5, 1994.

If you have any questions concerning our response to the
above item of non-compliance, please do not hesitate to
call.

Sincerely,

q,. x/ [ . . .
[a I ,' b'

M ed i c'al Center Director

cc: Nuclear Medicine Service (115)
Department of Veterans Affairs
810 Vermont Avenue, N.W.
Washington, DC 24020
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